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I support of the passing of this bill. It is not in the interests of the Oregon citizens for 

corporations to manage our medical care, driving up costs of care for patients and 

making it hard to physicians to practice without control measures from corporations. 

This revision of our current OCPM will make sure that physicians maintain autonomy 

in their practices.   Thank you, 

Wendy Howard 


